
 

 
 

Community Linkage Meeting: Connecting with Bellingham City Council and Mayor 
January 24, 2013, 6:00�±7:30 p.m. 

 
Linkage attendees: 
 
Kelli Linville , Mayor 
Jack Weiss, City Council 
Gene Knutson, City Council 
Cathy Lehman, City Council 
Stan Snapp, City Council 
Michael Lilliquist, City Council 
Seth Fleetwood, City Council 
Janice Keller, Communications 
Torhil Ramsay, Community Outreach 
     Specialist 
J Lynne Walker, Council Legislative 
     Assistant 
 
Ken Gass, School Board President 
Kelly Bashaw, School Board Director 
Steve Smith, School Board Director 
Scott Stockburger, School Board Director 
Camille Hackler, School Board Director 

Greg Baker, Superintendent 
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 In response to a question, Dr. Baker explain�H�G���W�K�D�W���³�2�Q�H���6�F�K�R�R�O�K�R�X�V�H�´���P�H�D�Q�W equitable 
distribution of resources to all schools 

 Liked the collective community �± we are all in this together 
 Appreciated the listed outcomes for students. The same outcomes that make successful 

students will make successful adults. 
 
 
How can the district and city work even more closely together? 

 Neighborhood schools are fundamental to the success of our community 
 The city would like to be more involved in reviewing district facility plans. Dr. Baker 

indicated representatives from the Facilities Planning Task Force met with city staff to 
talk through ideas and receive input 

 Cathy Lehman is the city council liaison to the school board. It would be helpful for the 
city to clarify the role of this position 

 Good communication is key 
 The city and district have worked together on safe walking routes in the past 
 The district resource officer serves as a great connection between the district 

http://bellinghamschools.org/facilities-planning-task-force
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Mayor Linville expressed appreciation for the opportunity to meet and especially to have the 
opportunity for Ms. Lehman to share in future school board meetings. Mayor Linville indicated 
the city will be starting a comprehensive plan study soon and may call on the district to share 
information. 
 
Attendees individually expressed appreciation for the opportunity to meet together to share 
priorities and acknowledged that neither can move forward without the support and involvement 
of our community partners. 
 
 
Adjournment  
School Board President Ken Gass moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m. 
City Council Chair Seth Fleetwood moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m. 


